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YEAR 1 & 2 STRINGS PROGRAM

Year 1 & 2 string students performed their first assembly performance today at the P-2
assembly.

It was great to see the Year 1 students perform, as it was their first performance since
commencing to learn violin towards the middle of Term 1.

The Year 2 students also did very well and complimented the younger Year 1 students very nicely.
Congratulations to all performers!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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